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1 May 2014 
 
Dr. Mahvash Salsali 
Professor & Deputy Dean of International Affairs 
Deputy Dean of International Affairs, Faculty of Nursing & Midwifery 
Tehran University of Medical Sciences 
Tehran, Iran 
 
Dear Dr. Mahvash Salsali 
 
On behalf of the organizing committee for the International Conference on Interdisciplinary Social Sciences you are invited 
to attend and present your proposal, I14P0849 The communication skills Exploring nurses’ communication skills with 
patients: A qualitative content analysis: Nurses' communication skills in relation with patient at the: 
 

Ninth International Conference on  
Interdisciplinary Social Sciences 
University of British Columbia  
Vancouver, Canada 
11-13 June 2014 
 

The International Conference on Interdisciplinary Social Sciences examines the nature of disciplinary practices, and the 
interdisciplinary practices that arise in the context of ‘real world’ applications. It also interrogates what constitutes ‘science’ 
in a social context, and the connections between the social and other sciences. The focus of papers ranges from the finely 
grained and empirical (research practices and results exemplifying one or more disciplines), to wide-ranging multi-
disciplinary and trans-disciplinary practices, to perspectives on knowledge and method. This event will bring together 
some of the world’s leading thinkers and practitioners in this field.  We feel that your involvement in the presentations and 
general discussions will add great value to this conference.   
 
You may find regularly updated information about the conference on our website: http://thesocialsciences.com/. Should 
you require further information or have any questions, please feel free to contact the conference secretariat at 
support@thesocialsciences.com. 
 
We do hope you will be able to attend this important and timely international conference. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr. Bill Cope 
Director  
 


